
City of Lauderhill 
 

 
 

April 10, 2024 
 

Public Notice 
 

Notice: Second Public Hearing for Lauderhill Vulnerability Assessment Plan 
 

Date:   Monday, April 22, 2024 
 
Time:  6:00 PM 
 
Location Lauderhill City Hall 

Multi-Purpose Room No. 134/135 
5581 West Oakland Park Boulevard 
Lauderhill, FL 33313 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Lauderhill’s Department of Environmental 
Engineering Services (DEES) will hold a public meeting. 
 
At this meeting, the City, through its consultant (BCC Engineering, Inc.), will present the 
results from the exposure analysis of the vulnerability assessment. The public is being 
provided the opportunity to provide community-specific input on the results and the 
proposed focus areas in preparation for the development of the adaptation strategies. 
This is in accordance to s. 380.093.F.S. for the City of Lauderhill Vulnerability 
Assessment Plan. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact Mr. J. Martin Cala At: jmcala@lauderhill-
fl.gov.  
 
 
One or more Commissioners may attend this meeting. 

 
Andrea M. Anderson 

City Clerk 
954-730-3010 


